
            

www.applecreeksnowryders.org  

Apple Creek Snow Ryders PO Box 7753, Appleton WI 54912 

  

   

Next meeting:  January 12 -Tuesday 7:00 pm -Maloney’s 

    

December 9th, 2020 Meeting Minutes 

Meeting called to order at 7:40PM by VP Nick Lanser 

I. Announcements  

        Introductions and welcoming of new members.    

        November 11th, 2020 Meetings Minutes were read and “Marked as Approved”  

        Treasurer’s report was not read. Treasurer was not present. 

 

II. Discussion  

President’s report-  

- An 8ft Arrowhead Ultra drag was purchased for the groomer. 

-Tracks in storage have been sold. 

- Social Distancing-A reminder to be conscientious and respectful when knocking on landowner’s doors due to the 

COVID pandemic. 

- Thank you to all who got the trails put in and to those who showed up on the fall work day. 

Trail Boss Report-  

-The majority of the trails are in. A few segments still need some work. 

- Fill in the non-grooming forms and get to David Gaskill. 

- Clip board with the forms for tracking hours needs to be kept in groomer and tractor. 

- Marty Evers will be working on a sign for the new drag. 

- Need to check and see if there is enough directional signage for intersections on the trail. Including, signage stating 

when entering and leaving the ACSR trails: Interstate, county and town road signs. Nick and David will look into this. 

-The question was asked if all the new equipment purchases have been added to the insurance policy, making sure 

we have coverage. The answer to this question is Yes. 

      Fundraiser Report – The committee will resume meeting starting January 2021. 

      Old or on the Business 

      -The trail by the Y Go By will not be rerouted. It will have trail closed sign there. 

      - Kountry Bar reroute has been completed. 

      New Business 

      - Winter Club event ideas- more discussion at January Meeting 

      -Tucker -maintenance on the Tucker is going well. Just waiting for parts to come in. Once the parts are in, the tracks  

        will go back on the machine and it will be ready to go. Thank you Brad and crew for all your time!  

       - Club meeting at Maloney’s-soda and beer provided ( limited) 

      - Scholarship packets will be available at Januarys Meeting-Scholarship Denominations-1st-$500 2nd-$300  3rd-$200 

         Due back at the March Meeting 

      -The MS Ride is still happening January 29th, 2021. Contact Tom Berg if you would like to participate. 
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- III. Roundtable  

No new Business- Meeting Adjourned 

 

See you at the next meeting-January 12th- Maloney’s– 7:00 pm 
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